
 

 
 
Planning reference number: 2022/3853/P 
 
 
Letter of support  
 
 
Dear Alex Kresovic, 
 
 
My name is Sam Jones, and I am the Managing Director of Junkyard Golf Club, a competitive socialising leisure 
brand, employing over 350 people across the UK. 
 
I am writing to register my support for the planning application reference 2022/3853/P. 
 
We are currently investing over £3million into a new venue in Camden, which is programmed to open in July 
and will create circa 150 new jobs. This venue will offer an all-day experience of crazy golf in an immersive, fun 
environment, providing entertainment for all ages and walks of life across the week.  
 
The development of this area and the improvements made in the offering, making the area a safer and more 
rounded guest experience, were key factors in choosing Camden as the location for our next site. 
 
I believe that the proposed project will continue these improvements and further elevate the offering, bringing 
benefits for residents, local operators and visitors alike.  
 
I wholeheartedly support this application and hope that it is granted. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Sam Jones 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


